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27th April 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 20th April 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 4 98.9% 35 

Second Year 1 98.8% 40 

Third Year 6 97.8% 25 

Fourth Reception 97% 110 

Fifth Year 5 96.8% 35 

Sixth Year 3 95.8% 5 

Seventh Year 2 95.8% 0 

 
Year 3 Residential Trip 

Our Year 3’s are heading off on their residential trip to Fox Howl in Delamere Forest on 
Tuesday.  Let’s keep our fingers crossed for good weather for them and wish them all a good 
time!  We look forward to hearing all about it when they get back. 
 

Starlight Clothing Collection 
Thank you to everyone who donated clothes to the Starlight Collection. 
 

Community Hub Consultation 
Please remember to return your completed ballots regarding the new Community Hub by 
Tuesday 1st May.  There is a ballot box in the School Reception where you can post it. 
 

After School Club 
There are still some places available for after school clubs.  Please ask for a form at the 
office, if your child would like to attend. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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